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28 October 2011

Patrick Lee

Biostar Cleaning Services Pte Ltd
190 Macpherson Road

#06-01A Wisma Gulab
Singapore 348548

Dear Mr Lee,
COMMENDATION AND CONTINUING OF CONTRACT CLEANING SERVICE

We are pleased to inform you that we would like to continue to engage your services for
the ensuing year.

We would also like to commend your good service rendered to our association and going
the extra mile on many occasions in areas of maintenance that have made our premise a
better place for the visually handicapped clients to learn and work.

You have also support many of our fund-raising efforts as well as providing employment
opportunities for our clients and showing much patience during their training period.

We hope that you will continue to provide the same valuable service that you have been
providing us for the past 4 years.

Yours sincerely,

Michael Tan
Executive Director

Supported by :

o2 N : . :
’60 NCSS ) Singapore Association of the Visually Handicapped (SAVH)
b

Hatioan Counclt
o

e il Cral 47 Toa Payoh Rise Singapore 298104 Tel: (65) 6251 4331 Fax: (65) 6253 7191 Website: www.savh.org.sg



